
The Black Mountains Group of Parishes

First World War Commemoration
Calling all Historians and Researchers

in the Benefice:
your knowledge & skills are needed!

St Michael’s Church has a WWI Memorial Tablet
on the north wall which lists the names of those
from the village who fell in the Great War, many
of whose descendents still live in the area.
As part of the project to restore our peal of five
bells it is planned to add a 6th bell, dedicated to
those men and commemorating the 100th anni-
versary of that conflict. To this end, we want to
put together a history of each of the men named
for inclusion in a commemorative document to
be kept in the church.
Much research is therefore needed to gather the
information for this project, which is still in its early
stages, and we need someone (or possibly more
than one!) to undertake this research on our
behalf.
If you are interested please get in touch with
Antony Egremont-Lee on 01873 860670 or  Linda
Arnold on 01981 510263.


